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this is unacceptable! we need to be getting people off drugs and into a normal happy 

life. instead of all the money going toward this bill, why not open facilities to get these 

dear people off the streets and get them well. or in jail for any wrong doing.  

as far as introducing children to drugs that can ruin their lives, is called insane! 

Oregon is not a parent, parents are parents and love their children more than a 

government ever could! if you care at all for them leave them to their parents. 


